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Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

From: Andrea Quilici <AQuilici@quinnevans.com>

Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 11:16 AM

To: Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

Cc: Eva Clarke

Subject: Upcoming UDC agenda

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   
Dear Ray, 

 

I am writing regarding the agenda for the upcoming UDC meeting scheduled for December 8, 2022. 

 

I recommend that the application for the UDC-2022-28 Concept location, Character, and Extent for the proposed new 

Administration Building for the Waste Water Treatment Plant, be moved to the consent agenda.  

 

I suggest the following comments: 

 

1) That the applicant at the final review submittal provides a detailed list of the LEED strategies. 

2) That the applicant at the final review submittal provides a detailed list of the trees that will be planted to enhance 

the landscape. 

3) That the applicant describes the future use of the existing old administration building.  

 

 

Thank you very much for your attention. 

 

Andrea 

 

Andrea Quilici, AIA, LEED AP 

Senior Associate 

 

804 533 4730 direct 

804 363 5468 mobile 
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